
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
The 13th Sunday in Ordinary Time—June 28, 2020 

11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 

 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Mrs. Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814) 796-3023 

(814) 796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:00 AM by reservation… 

More info inside this bulletin. 

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM  

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Mrs. Maria Burkley 

(814) 969-2868 

Email: mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board in the 

gathering space or online. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, in writing, please. 

 

Myparishapp.com   
DOWNLOAD  
TODAY! 

allsaintsrcc.org


 

June 27, 2020  –  July 5, 2020 
 

Private Masses continue this week... 
   Sat.    6/27    Frances and Walter Szybowski 

     (Elaine DeMartino and Family) 

   Sun.   6/28    For the People 

     of All Saints Parish 

   Mon.   6/29   Father’s Day Remembrance 

   Tues.  6/30    Father’s Day Remembrance 

   Wed.  7/01    No Mass 

   Thur.  7/02    No Mass 

   Fri.     7/03    Mother’s Day Remembrance 

 

 ***PUBLIC MASS RESUMES*** 

   Sat.    7/04   4:30 PM  William Strieder 

     (The Haupt Family) 

 ***NOTE NEW MASS TIME ON SUNDAYS*** 

   Sun.   7/05    9:00 AM  For the People 

     of All Saints Parish 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

   Thursday, 7/02  7:00 PM Parish Council 

   Friday, 7/03   Parish Office Closed—4th of July Holiday 

   Saturday, 7/04  4:30 PM Mass 

JUST SAYING  -  
 

Thirteenth Sunday  

in Ordinary Time 
 

… Whoever does not take up his cross and 

 follow after me is not worthy of me. 

REFLECT ON TODAY’S READINGS 
 
FIRST READING   2 KGS 4:8-11, 14-16a 
We hear how the prophet Elisha and his servant  
Gehazi repaid the Shunammite woman for her generous  
hospitality. When have you shown excessive generosity  
to another? 
 
SECOND READING   ROM 6:3-4, 8-11 
Paul taught the Roman Christians that through Baptism,  
believers fully participate in the death, burial, and  
resurrection of Christ. How should this reality impact  
one’s day-to-day living? 
 
GOSPEL READING   MT 10:37-42 
Jesus continues to teach his followers the challenges  
of discipleship. What do you find most challenging in  
following Christ? 

 

RETURN TO PUBLIC CELEBRATION OF  
WEEKEND MASSES HERE AT ALL SAINTS  

PARISH —NEXT WEEKEND, JULY 4 & 5, 2020 
 

***PLEASE make a reservation for the Mass you plan to 
attend EACH WEEK. Call or email the parish office on 
Mon., Tues., and Thurs. mornings. (The parish office is 
closed on Wednesdays and will be closed on Friday, July 3rd 
for the 4th of July Holiday.) OR you may reserve your spot 
by using the Sign-Up links on myParish App or the parish 
website. Our seating capacity with social distancing is 90 
people including families. If reservations are less than 90 
there may be spots for people in the church, but taking that 
chance may mean you cannot come in. At that point you 
could be directed to watch the livestream of Mass on your 
mobile device in the parking lot. If that is the case,  
Communion MAY be distributed in the driving circle in front 
of the church after Mass is over. Announcements will be 
made on the website, Facebook, and myParish App on  
Fridays with the status of available space in the church. 
 

You must wear a facemask. You will not be permitted to 
enter the church without one. 
 

There will be no hymnals in the pews. My Parish App has 
the order of Mass and readings—you will be able to use your 
phone or tablet to follow the Mass. Do put them on silent 
mode. Or you may bring your own prayer book to use. 
 

There will be no traditional offertory collection. You may 
drop your envelope in the basket located on the stand as 
you enter or exit the worship space. Online giving is a great 
option! 
 

The practice will be to go straight to and from your cars and 
not congregate in the gathering space or parking lot before or 
after Mass. SCRIP cards will be available for purchase-Social 
distancing will be in effect for the purchase line. 
 

Bishop Persico has announced that the dispensation from 
the obligation to attend Sunday and Holy Day Masses  
remains in effect. If you are not comfortable in returning 
at this time it is understandable and no problem at all. 
 

And may God continue to BLESS each one of us in the name 
of the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit! 

Regular Collection from envelopes and online giving: 
for June 21st was $1,245.00 plus $1,040.00 from online  
giving, for a total of $2,285.00. Please continue to support 
our parish in any way that you can. Parish income has been 
reduced because of the cancellation of fundraisers.  
Your support is needed now more than ever! Many thanks. 
 
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic disruptions, special  
collections have not been taken up in parishes in the  
Diocese of Erie for several months. The Peter’s Pence  
Collection originally scheduled for this weekend has been 
moved to October 3 & 4. You will not need to use your 
envelopes for the “National Needs” or the “Church in  
Latin America” collections, scheduled in July and  
August 2020, from your packet at this time. The parish  
will forward any monies from envelopes we do collect to 
the Diocese. Parishes are asked to resume taking up  
special collections with the Sept. 20 Catholic Education 
Collection.  



 FOURTH SUNDAY OF ADVENT DECEMBER 24, 2017 

Do you have a prayer request? 
Requests for prayers can be made by calling the 
parish office, mornings. You can even send a 
request through our myParish APP!   
 
This ministry is ongoing: faith-filled and compassionate 
volunteers take your requests and pray for the people or 
intentions in your life that need extra prayer. Sandra  
DelPorto leads a group of people through email. The All 
Saints Ladies Society will begin working with this ministry 
in the near future. We may begin listing more prayer  
requests in the bulletin with the permission of those whose 
names will appear. What are your thoughts? 

THE 13TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                                               JUNE 28, 2020 

   
 
 

     Maria Burkley—(814)969-2868 
      mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 
A Family Perspective 
Today’s gospel challenges us to resist the individualism of 
our culture. Everything we are and have is pure gift which 
we are expected to share especially to the “lowly ones.” 
What has been freely given needs to be shared freely. 
No strings attached. 
 
Marriage advice from 1886: "Let your love be stronger 
than your anger...Believe the best rather than the worst. 
Remember that true friendship is the basis for any lasting 
relationship. The person you choose to marry is deserving 
of the courtesies and kindnesses you bestow on your 
friends." Jane Wells (1886)  

Readings for next Sunday, July 5, 2020 
ZEC 9:9-10, 14-16A; PS 145:1-2, 8-9, 10-11, 13-14;   
ROM 8:9, 11-13; MT 11:25-30 

SCRIP cards are available now by calling  
Howard Johnson at (814)864-8818.  
Delivery can be arranged for orders over 
$50.00. SCRIP will be sold before and  
after Mass in July. You may call Howard and 
place your order before the weekend to have a 
quick exchange of cards and payment in the 
gathering space. 

A way to stay plugged in—from  
anywhere. 
Participating in parish life is easier when you 
know what’s going on. With myParish Push 
Notifications, you’ll be notified immediately 
when news is published for your Community 

through Messages. Simply tap the push notification and 
your app opens right up. Parishioners can easily respond, 
RSVP or share.  
 
Mass Sign-Up Button and Worship Button 
New! As we reopen our parish for community celebrations 
of the Mass there are things we will need to do differently 
for the foreseeable future—like reserving your spot for 
Mass and using your own copy of the order of Mass.  
(There will be no missalettes/Breaking Bread books in the 
pews.) Look for the Mass Sign-Up as a way to send your 
reservation to the parish office. And use the Worship button 
on the App at Mass on the weekend—use your phone or 
tablet– just make sure to place them in the silent mode! 
 
Find Parish Info—all in one place. 
Connect easily with your parish. myParish puts all contacts 
in one place. Location, phone numbers, email, website, and 
Facebook links at the simple tap of a finger. 
 
Pray more. Easily. 
Grow in your faith and prayer life. myParish puts the  
prayers of the Church in the palm of your hand.  
Timeless traditions accessible in a new way. View prayers, 
set reminders to keep your prayer life on track, or fill out 
a prayer request form to ask others to pray for your  
intentions.  
 
Access weekly bulletins—with a simple tap. 
myParish offers a quick, convenient way to access parish 
bulletin information. Current and past bulletins are saved in 
one place, so you can always find what you need—even if 
you don’t have a bulletin on you.  
 
SIGN UP NOW!  
USE THE QR CODE HERE  
OR TEXT “APP” TO 88202.  
 
Or go to your app store and search 
for myParish. 

The Earth  
Laughs in Flowers 

Ralph Waldo Emerson  

 
 
 
 
Parish Council will meet this coming Thursday, July 2nd, 
at 7:00 PM in the parish social hall. Social distancing  
and masks will be required during the meeting. Minutes  
from the May meeting can be found on the parish website. 
June’s minutes will be posted after they are approved at 
Thursday’s meeting. 

Help is needed in the area of the parish gardens and 
grounds. Do you have a green thumb? Do you have some 
time to enhance the beauty of our parish? Please call the 
office with your availability and skill-set. Thanks! 


